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How Excellent - Texas Bible College (soloist: Manuel Matos ‘21) 

How I Got Over - Aretha Franklin with the Southern California Community Choir  
     (soloist: Joseph Wilson Jr '19) 

Jesus Paid it All - Joyous Celebration 

Chorale: Cycles - Jonathan McReynolds 

Holy One - Straight Gate Mass Choir (soloist: Alex Quizon '21) 

Praise Him, He's Worthy to Be Praised - Terrance Hundley (soloist: Joseph Wilson Jr '19) 

I Sing Because I'm Happy - Georgia Mass Choir (soloist: Rebecca Park ‘22) 

Chorale: My Hands are Lifted Up - Jovonta Patton 

I Will Go In Jesus Name - Hezekiah Walker 

King of Glory - Todd Dulaney (soloist: Arselyne Chery '21 & Sean Ninsing ’19) 

Greatest Man - VaShawn Mitchell ft. Israel Houghton  
    (soloist: Matthieu Chicoye ’20 & Alex Quizon '21) 

Ride On (Traditional) 

 
Saturday, November 10, 2018 

4:00 p.m. 
 

Chapin Hall 
Williamstown, Massachusetts 

 

Please turn off cell phones.  

No photography or recording is permitted 



 

Williams Gospel Choir 
 

 

 
Sopranos 
Angela Tang '19 
Jazmin Bramble '20 
Morgan Whaley '20 
Arselyne Chery '21 
Delsa Lopez '21 
Shadae McClean '21 
Sonia Nyarko '21 
Emily Zheng '21 
Kaylen Smith '22 
 
Altos 
Danielle D'Oliviera '19 
Aanya Kapur '20 
Grace Kromm '20 
Abigail Barrett '21* 
Kimberly Hadaway '21 
Ana Delgado Fernandez '22 
Leslie Garcia '22 
Vina Nweke '22 
Rebecca Park '22 
Shalya Powell '22 

 
Tenors 
Sean Ninsing ’19* 
Matthieu Chicoye ’20 
Justin Kwon ’21 
Manuel Matos ’21 
Alex Quizon '21 
 
Bass 
Philemon Abel '19* 
Joseph Wilson Jr '19 
Connor Middleton '22 
Jay Schroeter '22 
Loren Tsang '22 
 
*Directors 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

WGC Rhythm, Strings, and Horns 
 

Abe Sanchez, piano/keyboard 
Heshima Moja, bass 
Kevin Sharpe, drums 
Jared Berger '21, trumpet 
Philemon Abel '19, alto saxophone 

William Doyle '19, trombone 
Kevin Zhou '20, violin 
Jeongyoon Han '21, violin 
Andrew Rim  '20, cello 
Jeffrey Pearson '20, guitar 

 
A note of thanks to the Music Department, InterVarsity Christian Fellowship, the Chaplains Office, and 

the Africana Studies Department. 
 


